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FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH FOOD DISTRIBUTION RELOCATES
TO WOODBINE PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the 
Community Food Bank of New Jersey food distribution site in Woodbine is being 
temporarily relocated from First Baptist Church of Woodbine’s facilities to the 
Woodbine Public Safety Building (the former Ambulance Building) at 513 
DeHirsch Boulevard.

First Baptist Church will be using the facility to operate a once-a-month 
community food distribution which provides non-perishable food products.

Distribution is done on the Third Thursday of the month from noon to 5 p.m.
For more information and to register call 609-425-0636.

The Community Food Bank of New Jersey (CFBNJ) is an organization dedicated 
to fighting hunger and poverty in New Jersey by assisting those in need by filling 
the emptiness caused by hunger with the basic human essentials that people 
need to survive.

“We are glad to be able to partner with First Baptist Church and the Community 
Food Bank of New Jersey by leasing space for this important service,” added 
Mayor Pikolycky.


